
 

            29 June 2021 

Dear Member           

Your booking for your COVID-19 vaccination 

We look forward to welcoming you for your COVID-19 vaccination at our Discovery-managed vaccination site. 

In preparation for your vaccination day: 

 View your booking on our COVID-19 Vaccination Navigator here. 

 We will send you reminders closer to the time of your appointment 

If you receive an SMS from the Electronic Vaccination Data System (EVDS) giving you an alternative date, time and/or site 
of your vaccination we recommend that you continue with the booking you made with us.   

If you can no longer make your appointment with us or prefer the EVDS booking, please cancel your booking through our 
COVID-19 Vaccination Navigator here. 

What to bring on your vaccination day 

Please bring your confirmation of appointment, medical aid membership card and your original vaccination card if you are 
coming for your second dose of the vaccine.  

All COVID-19 preventive measures are in place and enforced at Discovery-managed sites 

For your added protection, we request that you please double mask and adhere strictly to social distancing protocols. 
Please do not come for your vaccination if you have tested positive for COVID-19 or have been exposed to or experienced 
any COVID-19 symptoms within the last 14 days. 

We’re here to support you 

Learn more about the COVID-19 vaccines on our COVID-19 vaccine hub. 

Regards 
 

Discovery Health on behalf Anglo Medical Scheme 

https://www.angloms.co.za/portal/ams/preparing-for-your-vaccination
https://www.angloms.co.za/portal/ams/preparing-for-your-vaccination
https://www.angloms.co.za/portal/ams/covid-19-hub

